
 

 

 

                            September 2024 

Dear Prayer Partners,  
 

 Lots of fun events have happened in the last few months, I will 

share extra pictures and videos with the email version of the prayer 

letter.  In Argentina, Saturday, July 20th is Friend Day. So, that Sunday we 

celebrated Friend Day in the church with friends, food, and fellowship.  

We are thankful for a great turn out and several visitors.  The church 

ladies have been having a Saturday ladies Bible study each month and 

had a special Bible study for Friend Day as well.  During the month of 

August, we kicked off a new idea of having a teen program each month 

at our house.  The event got off to a great start with a great attendance 

and several visitors also.  I began a series of lessons on the life of Daniel.  

Please keep these monthly teen events in your prayers.  It seemed to be 

as much of a blessing to the parents as the youth.  At the end of August, 

the Merlo Family; the missionary family that we have worked with, 

returned to Argentina after a furlough.  Our whole family has been very 

happy to have the needed friends and fellowship, especially our kids. 

It has been a very good transition handing the church back over to Bro. 

Merlo, and I have begun the process of looking for a place to begin our 

new church.  This past Thursday Bro. Merlo went with us, and we looked 

at a location that we really liked.  We liked it so much that first thing the 

next morning we went to the rental office before it opened and took the 

deposit with us, knowing that we would have to act fast.  Then 3 

minutes before the office opened, they called me saying that the owner 

changed the listing and accepted an earlier offer.  I was very 

disappointed, but then I remembered praying earlier that morning that 

God would open the right doors and close all others, so this was 

obviously an answer to prayer. We are planning to begin with some 

Sunday meetings in our house for the time being. 

Please be in prayer for us as we continue to look for the right location 

and pray that God will bless these meetings in our house.  

Thank you for your faithful prayers and support. 

The Grinstead Family BIMI Missionaries in Argentina. 


